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11th March, 1959.

Dear S8irs,

S8, "TYNECASTLE"

With reference to your letters of the 24th
February and 2nd March, it is noted that the
vessel is still laid up at Peterhead and that
arrangements are being made to commence the
Special Survey shortly.

The Committee are agreeable to the class
remaining undisturbed in the meantime, provided

the outstanding surveys are carried out before
the vessel again proceeds to sea.

I take this opportunity to point out that
the Load Line Certificate expired on the l1llth
November, 1958, and it is concluded that a
Renewal Survey will be held at the Special
Survey.,

As requested the deferred reports are
returned herewith for reference.

Yours faithfully,

eies . HBD.

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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